From: J Alderton

Sent: 13 February 2020 11:54

To: Planning

Subject: 2020/0344/T

TO- David Haughton, Tree Team.

Dear Mr. Haughton,

I am concerned that my email below has received no response from the Tree Team.
I also telephoned on the 11 Feb. but was told no one could deal with me.

The Phone number I was given for you (0207 794 1567) does not work.

Unless a site visit is arranged by you then any decision on felling would be incomplete and
unsupported.

Please arrange a site visit.
Unless you do, I would legally challenge any decision not to fell.

Sincerely, John Alderton.

Planning Team.

Your ref. 2020/0344/T

Land to Front of

59 Hillway

London N6 6AD

My home has been damaged by this Lime Tree.

Camden has a responsibility to protect any building from damage by trees.

You cannot possibly make any balanced decision without a site visit to inspect the tree and
the damage to my home.

Please contact me to arrange a site visit.



